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SKF announces changes to Group Management 
 
 
Gothenburg, 29 March 2022: Victoria van Camp, CTO and Senior Vice President, SKF 
Technology Development will leave SKF to continue her career outside SKF. She will leave 
Group Management today but will remain in an advisory role during a brief transition period. 
 
Rickard Gustafson, President and CEO, says: “On behalf of SKF I would like to thank 
Victoria for her valuable contribution during many years of employment and I wish her all the 
best in future”. 
 
The role as CTO and Senior Vice President, SKF Technology Development has been 
assumed on an interim basis by Andrew Bell, Director, Product Development & Engineering.  
 
A recruitment process to identify a new CTO and Senior Vice President has been initiated. 
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SKF’s mission is to be the undisputed leader in the bearing business. We do this by offering solutions 
that reduce friction and CO2 emissions, whilst at the same time increasing machine uptime and 
performance. Our products and services around the rotating shaft include bearings, seals, lubrication 
management, artificial intelligence and wireless condition monitoring. SKF is represented in more than 
130 countries and has around 17,000 distributor locations worldwide. Annual sales in 2021 were SEK 
81,732 million and the number of employees was 42,602. www.skf.com 
 
® SKF is a registered trademark of the SKF Group. 


